THE
ASHGABAT PAKISTAN-TURKMEN COOPERATION WAS DISCUSSED IN THE

TIMES MAJLIS OF TURKMENISTAN

On June 12, 2024, the Chairperson of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan D. Gulmanova had a
meeting with the Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Islamic Republic of
Pakistan to Turkmenistan Ahsan Wagan.

In his speech, the Ambassador talked about the effective development of interstate and
international cooperation, the reforms implemented in Turkmenistan, and the importance of
the events organized in honor of the 300th Anniversary of Magtymguly Fragi.

At the meeting, opinions were exchanged on the main areas of development of
parliamentary cooperation established on a bilateral basis. It was noted that organizing
meetings and conferences of peer committees, women, young parliamentarians on a regular
basis within the framework of international parliamentary organizations, as well as on a
bilateral and regional basis, creates a convenient space for sharing experiences in the field
of legislative work.
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